
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Chip Campsen <chip@spiritlinecruises.com>
CC: Julie Bowers <JulieBowers@scsenate.gov>

Brian Cohl <BrianCohl@scsenate.gov>
Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/28/2015 12:49:50 PM
Subject: RE: Johnny Evans Order of Palmetto

Senator,

Thank you for the email. We will check with the Governor's schedule and follow up.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Chip Campsen [mailto:chip@spiritlinecruises.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 4:01 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Julie Bowers; Brian Cohl
Subject: Johnny Evans Order of Palmetto

Katherine, the Southeastern Wildlife Exposition Gala is in Charleston Place Ballroom the evening of Thursday, 
Feb. 11, 2016. This is an invitation only black tie event. It would be a good time to present the Order of 
Palmetto to Johnny Evans, former DNR Board Chair. I would of course love for the Governor to do it. There a 
lot of people there. It would be a good venue. If she is not able, I would be happy to do it on her behalf.

My idea is to do it just before the live auction of wildlife art begins. I think this begins about 7 pm, but would 
need to confirm. The crowd is typically assembled and attentive, anticipating the auction. To take 5-7 minutes 
and present the award at that juncture would be a big hit.

Let me know.

Thanks

Chip Campsen, President
Fort Sumter Tours, Inc. & SpiritLine Cruises, LLC
360 Concord Street, Suite 201
Charleston, SC 29401
Ph: 843-881-7337
Fax: 843-881-2960
chip@spiritlinecruises.com
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